
Monitoring Violations Annual Notice 

Important Information about your drinking water 

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for: 

Springlake-Earth ISD 

 

Our system failed to collect every required coliform sample.  Although this incident was not an 
emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did (are doing) to 
correct this situation.   

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of 
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether our drinking water meets health standards.  During the 
month of April of 2025 our testing for coliform bacteria did not get returned to TCEQ, and therefore we 
cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during this time.  

What Should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time. You may continue to drink the water.  If a situation arises 
where the water is no longer safe to drink, we are required to notify you within 24 hours. 

What is being done? 

We have determined that the sample for coliform was collected for the month of April 2025, but we have 
not determined why this data was not transmitted to TCEQ.  We will investigate the cause of this 
breakdown in communication and correct it.   

For more information, please contact Denver Crum at (806)257-3310. 

 

This notice is being sent to you by Springlake-Earth ISD Public Water System ID# TX1400012 

Date Distributed;  June 17, 2025 


